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Click the links below to navigate to training opportunities:   

Training: 

• Surrey Safeguarding Adults Board Training 
Programme 

• Surrey Children's Service Academy Training Link 

• Child Death Review Partnership Monthly Lunchtime 
Learning Events 2nd week of the month 1-2pm  

• Surrey Wide ICBS Safeguarding Team Monthly lunch 
and learn sessions last Thursday of the month 1-
2pm  

• Surrey Wide ICBs Safeguarding Team Primary Care 
Level 3 Webinars 

• Surrey Safeguarding Adult Board - Webinar Series 

• Spaces available on Partnership training January 2024 

• Rapid Read: Accelerating Access to Patient Records - 
Safeguarding Training for Secondary Care 

  

   

Surrey Children's Service Academy 
Training Link 

 

 
 

You can book your place on the course(s) via Olive. 
If you have any queries, please contact 
surreychildrens.academy@surreycc.gov.uk 

Surrey Safeguarding Adults Board 
Training Programme click here 
 

The SSAB are pleased to release their 2023/24 contributing 
to a s42 enquiry dates.  
Next session: Tuesday 16 January 2024 
Click here to book 

  

   

Child Death Review Partnership Monthly Lunchtime 
Learning Events 
 

Next session will be held on: 
 

Tuesday 9th January – Learning from probable suicide and 
self-harm in Surrey. 

Attached document contains details of how to book your 
place. 
 

Lunch and learn 

CDR Spring 2024 .docx
 

Surrey Wide ICBs Safeguarding Team Monthly lunch and 
learn sessions are held on Thursdays. 
 

Next Session will be held on: 
 

Thursday 25th January – Safeguarding and Asylum Seekers. 
 

Attached document contains details of how to book your 
place. 
 

Lunch and Learn 

Safeguarding Spring 2024.docx
 

  

 
   

Surrey Wide ICBs Safeguarding Team Primary Care Level 3 Webinars 
 
Webinars can be downloaded from https://www.surreytraininghub.co.uk/Webinars/category/safeguarding-1 
please email: syheartlandsICBs.surrey.safeguarding@nhs.net for the password 
 

Sessions include: 

  

https://news.comms.surreycc.info/pa2/send/r8-ch7e3
https://news.comms.surreycc.info/pa2/send/r8-ch7e3
https://news.comms.surreycc.info/pa2/send/rc-u428
https://news.comms.surreycc.info/pa2/send/rc-u428
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/children/professionals/academy/learning
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/children/professionals/academy/learning
https://surreycoun.plateau.com/learning/user/portal.do?siteID=SCA&landingPage=login
mailto:surreychildrens.academy@surreycc.gov.uk
https://www.surreysab.org.uk/training/ssab-training-programme/
https://ssab.event-booking.org.uk/event-detail/%3DgTNwMjM/Contributing-to-a-Section-42-Enquiry---Tuesday-16-January-2024
https://www.surreytraininghub.co.uk/Webinars/category/safeguarding-1
mailto:syheartlandsccg.surrey.safeguarding@nhs.net


• Clinical Record Keeping in Domestic Abuse 

• GP Trainee Level 3 Safeguarding Update  

• Dental Neglect and Vulnerabilities 

• Safeguarding Supervision Training 

• Safeguarding – Helping Families 

• LeDER Learning from the lives and deaths 
reviews of people with learning disabilities / 
people with autism 

• Learning from Case Reviews 

• SSCP thematic review of child deaths by suspected suicide 

• Health needs of Looked after Children including 
unaccompanied asylum-seeking children 

• Modern Slavery 

• MCA/DoLs update and Safeguarding in Care Homes 

• Domestic Abuse & Coercive Control 

• Hot Topics in Safeguarding; Covid & Beyond 

• Primary Care Safeguarding Audit Feedback 
• Surrey Sexual Assault Referral Centre (SARC) Overview 

  

 

Surrey Safeguarding Adult Board - Webinar Series 
 
We would just like to remind you to visit our website and book on the upcoming webinars that we will be hosting for 
2023/2024. https://www.surreysab.org.uk/training/learning-webinars/ 
 
We will be hosting more sessions in the foreseeable future so please keep an eye out to book your slot as soon as possible!  
 
You can also catch up on some of the previous webinars held this year, all of the recordings are available on the Board’s 
website.  
 
If you have any topics that you would like the Board to host or if you would like to participate by hosting a session for your 
own organisation, please email us at surreysafeguarding.adultsboard@surreycc.gov.uk  

  

   

Spaces available on Partnership training January 2024 

The courses below still have spaces available. 

Date Time Course Title 

15 Jan 10:00-13:00 Neglect: Partnership Workshop 

17 Jan 10:00-13:00 Safeguarding Disabled Children – focus on Children with Autism 

18 Jan 09:30-13:30 Engagement of Fathers and Significant Males in Child Protection 

22 Jan 09:30-13:30 Domestic Abuse Reviews, Safeguarding Adult Reviews, and the Homicide/Suicide Timeline 

23 Jan 10:00-12:00 Time for Kids New Starter Induction Session 

24 Jan 09:30-12:30 Ritual Abuse 

25 Jan 09:30-13:30 Stalking 

29 Jan 10:00-13:00 Safeguarding Disabled Children 

Book now (or via Olive for SCC colleagues) or contact the Academy for more info. 

Can’t figure out the answer? Share this with your team and colleagues working to safeguard children in Surrey – they might 
be able to give a different perspective! 

  

   

Rapid Read: Accelerating Access to Patient Records - Safeguarding Training for Secondary Care 

The National Network of Named GPs for Safeguarding (NNNGP) have developed a bespoke Safeguarding Training for 

Secondary Care e.g. Children in Care, District Nurses, School Nurses and Children Adolescent and Mental Health Service 

(CAMHS). The below link is to the document held in the rapid read section of this platform. 

20230926 7-min briefing Accelerating Access to Patient Records ONLINE ACCESS FINAL v2.0 - NHS Safeguarding Workspace - 

FutureNHS Collaboration Platform 
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Click the links below to navigate to articles within the newsletter:   

Articles: 

• Looked after Children & Care Leavers Week: 11th – 
15th March 2024 

• Trading Standards Campaign and Safeguarding 
resources 

• DadsMatter 

• Sexual Health Newsletter 

• Procedure update: Dangerous Dogs and 
Safeguarding Children 

• Not using 'LAC' to refer to looked after children in 
care 

 

• Launch of sexual safety charter in healthcare 
organisational charter 

• Online Safety Bill Update 

• SARC open days 2024 

• Job Vacancy - Community Safety & Enforcement 
Officer - EEBC 

• Working Together to Safeguard Children updated 
December 2023 

  

 

Looked after Children & Care Leavers Week: 11th – 15th March 2024 

Join the Designated Professionals from the Southeast Region as we bring you the 3rd annual looked after 
children and care leavers week.  

A week of daily lunch and learn webinars (from 1-2pm) themed around: 

Early intervention to prevent the criminalisation of Looked after Children and Care Leavers;  
including the lived experience of those in the youth justice system 
    
Joining instructions to follow and the webinars are open to all colleagues from partner agencies 

Save the data 

flyer.pptx
 

 

Trading Standards Campaign and Safeguarding resources 

The National Trading Standards Scams Team are proud to launch our new ‘No Blame. No Shame.’ 
Campaign. This campaign is following the Coercive Control in Fraud, Scams and Financial Abuse: Learning 
from Domestic Abuse research report which launched earlier this year. The team have produced a video to 
explain what coercive control is and how it is used in fraud, scams and financial abuse setting, and to raise 
awareness. There are asks at the end of the video to talk about and recognise the impact of coercive control 
in fraud, scams and financial abuse, and to change the language we use around victims of this crime.  
 
The aim of this campaign is to take away the blame and shame from the victim and instead, put the 
blame back on the criminal where it belongs. 
 
If you could help share the messages from the social media pack through your channels of communication 
and with your partners. The video will be hosted on our Friends Against Scams website which can be found 
here: www.friendsagainstscams.org.uk/noblamenoshame 
 
Additionally, in partnership with Surrey police Trading Standards will be attending Squires Garden centres 
10.00 – 15.00 on Friday 24th November. Officers from the Economic Crime Unit, ASB and Designing Out 
Crime teams will be sharing materials with TS contributing: 
 
•             Free call blockers (to block scam and nuisance phone calls 
•             Free door cameras (for those susceptible to in person crime on the doorstep) 
•             Free sticker packs (Scams, No Cold Calling, Pre-shopping legal advice translated into easy read 
format) 
•             Illegal Money Lending (avoiding loan sharks) 
•             Scams and Fraud (prevention and protection messaging). 
 
You will also find attached in this email some resources which you may share within your organisation and 
widely across your networks during Safeguarding Adults Week.  
 
If you have any other queries, please email Lee.Ormandy@surreycc.gov.uk  
 

Comms for 

ASW.docx
 

Dobbies A4 Garden 

centre drop in poster.pdf
 

Squires A4 Garden 

centre drop in poster.pdf
 

Trading Standard 

Campaign Resources.zip
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.friendsagainstscams.org.uk%2Fshopimages%2FFINAL_Coercion_and_control_repor.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Csyheartlandsicb.surrey.safeguarding%40nhs.net%7C408880c0cd704837527b08dbea9223f1%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638361685935987799%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7ebpHkEw3hPaF9dEgXxVECYstIqxRoZO7RiSxxWYQaI%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.friendsagainstscams.org.uk%2Fnoblamenoshame&data=05%7C01%7Csyheartlandsicb.surrey.safeguarding%40nhs.net%7C408880c0cd704837527b08dbea9223f1%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638361685935987799%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0vFN35JS9dowQZuhTuUN%2FsxzyMXckueeG35U9t2pXUc%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Lee.Ormandy@surreycc.gov.uk


 

DadsMatter Surrey 

DadsMatter Surrey support fathers to be + fathers up to 2year, they support with fathers in perinatal 
support offering different levels of support for dads!   
 

https://dadmatters.org.uk/surrey/ project home homestart (nationwide) https://www.home-
start.org.uk/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIkdemkrnXggMVaINaBR1W5gVWEAAYASAAEgKPovD_BwE 

leaflet attached.  

DadsMatter 

Leaflet.zip
 

 

Sexual Health Newsletter - Winter 2023 

Please find attached the latest edition of our Sexual Health Newsletter for Winter 2023. 

Please download and cascade to your network. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

HP NEWSLETTER 

WINTER 2023.pdf
 

 

Procedure update: Dangerous Dogs and Safeguarding Children 

For your information, SSCP have a new Dangerous Dogs and Safeguarding Children procedure which can be 
found here 5.39 Dangerous Dogs and Safeguarding Children | Surrey Safeguarding Children Partnership 
(procedures.org.uk). 

 

 

Not using 'LAC' to refer to looked after children in care 

Please see the below link to a well written piece on the important of not using ‘LAC’ when referring to 
Looked after Children. 
 
Not using 'LAC' to refer to looked after children in care | NSPCC Learning 

 
 
 

 

 

Launch of sexual safety charter in healthcare organisational charter 

We are pleased to share that today, NHS England launched its first-ever sexual safety charter in 
collaboration with key partners across the healthcare system. Signatories to this charter commit to taking 
and enforcing a zero-tolerance approach to any unwanted, inappropriate and/or harmful sexual behaviours 
within the workplace, and to ten core principles and actions to help achieve this. It is expected that 
signatories will implement all ten commitments by July 2024.   
 
See here for letters sent from NHS England to NHS organisations regarding the sexual safety of staff and 
patients. 

PRN00745_Sexual 

safety in healthcare  organisational charter_040923.pdf
 

 

Online Safety Bill Update 

The NSPCC has published an article on the passing of the Online Safety Bill through Parliament. The 
legislation will require technology companies to ensure their websites are safe for children and protect 
them from sexual abuse and harmful material. The story contains an outline of the Bill, a statement from 
Peter Wanless, CEO of the NSPCC, and statements from campaigners. 
 
Read the news story: The Online Safety Bill has been passed in "a momentous day for children" 
Read the government press release: Britain makes internet safer, as Online Safety Bill finished and ready to 
become law 
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SARC open days 2024 

Please see attached leaflet with information on the SARC open days scheduled for 2024 and how to sign up. 
SARC open days 

2024.pdf
 

 

Job Vacancy - Community Safety & Enforcement Officer - EEBC 

Please see job opportunity below, and feel free to share with anyone you think may be interested in 
applying: 
  
https://www.surreyjobs.info/vacancies/426712?search=524e9827cb46a9588336694b265fa1d9a8426de367
ba653054a45249a5278a1f 
  
Deadline for applications is 14th January 2024. 
 

To have an informal chat regardging the vacancy, please contact FHyde@epsom-ewell.gov.uk 

 

 

Working Together to Safeguard Children updated December 2023 

The DfE published an updated version of Working Together on 15 December 2023. 

Working together to safeguard children 2023 
 
This revision to the guidance focuses on strengthening multi-agency working across the whole system of 
help, support and protection for children and their families, keeping a child-centred approach while bringing 
a whole-family focus, and embedding strong, effective and consistent multi-agency child protection 
practice. 
 
The update includes: 

• principles for working with parents and carers that centre the importance of building positive, 
trusting and co-operative relationships to deliver tailored support to families. 

• expectations for multi-agency working that apply to all individuals, agencies and organisations 
working with children and their families, across a range of roles and activities. 

• new national multi-agency child protection standards that set out actions, considerations and 
behaviours for improved child protection practice and better outcomes for children. 

 
A full list of the changes can be found here. 

The Working Together to Safeguard Children 2023 can be found here 
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https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surreyjobs.info%2Fvacancies%2F426712%3Fsearch%3D524e9827cb46a9588336694b265fa1d9a8426de367ba653054a45249a5278a1f&data=05%7C02%7Csyheartlandsicb.surrey.safeguarding%40nhs.net%7Ce63cd6e48f774950659208dbfd59827b%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638382333113488104%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=iB20%2FJtVXRNNtCMIqVZdp3uW8vJL%2FVv5N2BSIb8dv7k%3D&reserved=0
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https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fassets.publishing.service.gov.uk%2Fmedia%2F65803ff395bf65000d7191a2%2FWorking_together_to_safeguard_children_2023_-_summary_of_changes.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Ctara.hyde%40nhs.net%7C8f560274fc97431fce4808dc00a15be9%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638385940220409752%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=IMNz0UMbFVA%2FvC97LLCTrvKAhXJzXSVNLS%2FQroG5jSY%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fassets.publishing.service.gov.uk%2Fmedia%2F65803fe31c0c2a000d18cf40%2FWorking_together_to_safeguard_children_2023_-_statutory_guidance.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Ctara.hyde%40nhs.net%7C8f560274fc97431fce4808dc00a15be9%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638385940220409752%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VLa8e1MB6sRpGf8C8qeg0nTGLoPfxFaUFgt4bVHde3U%3D&reserved=0


Contact Details for the Surrey Wide ICBs Safeguarding Children, Adults, Looked After Children and Child Death Review Professionals 

To contact any of the team please email: syheartlandsicb.surrey.safeguarding@nhs.net 

Audrey Scott-Ryan 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Associate Director Safeguarding 

Lisa Parry 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Safeguarding Children and Adults Business Manager 

Caroline Holmes 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Deputy Safeguarding Children and Adults Business Manager 

Anna Miles  

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Child Death Review Administrator 

Linda Cunningham  

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Designated Nurse Looked after Children 

Rachael Redwood 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Designated Nurse Looked after Children 

Eileen White 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Designated Nurse for Safeguarding Children 

Dr Tara Jones  

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Designated GP Safeguarding Adults and Children 

Dr Sharon Kefford  

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Designated Doctor for Looked after Children 

Rebecca Eells 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Designated Nurse Safeguarding Adults 

Helen Milton (Blunden) 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Designated Nurse Safeguarding Adults 

Nicola Eschbaecher 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Designated Nurse for Child Death Reviews / Health Lead for 

Case Reviews 

Natalie Price 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Child Death Review Nurse 

Noreen Gurner- Smith  

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Designated Nurse for Child Death Reviews / Health Lead for 

Case Reviews 

Liz Manwaring 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Child Death Review Nurse 

Nicola Mundy 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Child Wellbeing Professional and Lead for Learning from 

Child Deaths 

Suzanne Huddy 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Named Nurse for Child Death Review 

Dr Kate Brocklesby 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Designated Dr Safeguarding Children 

Emily Welch  

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Child Death Review Co-ordinator 

Tara Hyde 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Looked After Children and Safeguarding Administrator 

Anna Chai 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Child Death Review Nurse 

Julie Wadham 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Safeguarding Transition Advisor 

Tracey Bogalski 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Designated Nurse for Safeguarding Children 

Dr Saba Khan 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Named GP for Safeguarding Children 

Tania Steeples  

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Safeguarding Business Support Officer 

Clare Kemp 

Surrey Wide ICBs 

Child Death Review Nurse 
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